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MEMORANDUM				

JANUARY 25, 2020 
 
 

Reference: Customer Update on Corona Virus 

 

Dear Valued Customer,  

We would like to inform you that to the best of our knowledge, there is 
currently no impact to the Agile Microwave Technology Inc. supply chain 
due to the Corona virus outbreak. Agile Microwave Technology Inc has no 
factories or contract manufacturers affected by the Corona Virus situation. 
So far, virtually our entire supply base appears to be intact and not impacted. 
Agile Microwave Technology Inc realizes this could change, and we are 
staying in constant contact with our supply base to monitor our vendors.  

We are continuing to monitor this closely and will inform you immediately, 
if the situation changes.  

However, as it is unclear how the situation will develop, we would 
recommend that you plan ahead and make sure that you have sufficient 
safety stock in place.  

Best regard 

 

Tom Terlizzi 
Senior V.P. Business Development 
516-807-9488 (cell) 
Our New Location: 
Agile Microwave Technology Inc. 
701 Cascade Pointe Lane 
Cary, North Carolina 27513 
Headquarters 984-228-8001 
ISO 9001: 2015 CERTIFIED COMPANY 

  


